


Our Update so far on the reducing plastics in the canteen  …

• It has stalled – we missed 2 meetings and then were distracted by the 
opportunity to bid for some money for another idea.

• We have met with representatives from Anger to Action and agreed to work 
alongside each other in this task ( they have since contacted us to suggest we 
take it over )

• We researched the costings of alternative products and would still like meet Mr
Falkner ( Mr Truan has told us about some trays)

• We have met with the RADECO group and they would like to join us on working 
on this project

• We are meeting this week and its on our agenda to move this forward but our 
main focus for Friday is to share our news about Wolverton and Greenleys 
Council



We met with a representative from Wolverton
and Greenleys Town Council to discuss the 
opportunity of creating a  Community Project

Our aims for this meeting were to ….

• Develop an annual community reading event 
that partners all the local schools and members 
of the community in raising the profile of 
reading as a life skill and pastime.

• Successfully bid for a grant to fund this 



These were the initial ideas 
we pitched to them which 
successfully got us £1095

Sixth Form students going 
into primary schools to 
listen to students read

Opening the school  community 
garden to invite members of the 
community to come to read (tea 
party – Food Tec)

Different areas of the school 
representing different 
genres (gazebos)

Inviting a famous author 
into school

Taking students to 
prominent community 
locations to read eg Secret 
garden

Seek partnership with 
Waterstones  - produce a 
discount voucher to buy a 
book from them

Reading café in the hall

Book swap

Storytellers 
across the 
community



Since that award we have …

• Met with Miss Turnbull and Mrs Campion and booked out the Learning Hub 
from which we will plan the event.

• Booked some time with them who are going to lead on the project with us

• Agreed that Mr Truan will help us liaise with all the community partners like the 
schools and library

• Contacted two local storytellers

• Have asked Mrs Campion to find the cost of an author

• Planned this Friday’s meeting with the whole student Council to share our good 
news and divide them into working groups for the Reading Project. The groups 
will be finally decided once we have confirmed our final set of activities.


